

Our Reference: FOI-834

Wednesday 8th September 2021

Paul Sandham

request-784169-a1d3f156@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Paul Sandham,

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ENQUIRY: Costs in Support of HS2 East

Thank you for your email of Sunday 22nd August 2021 requesting the following information.

"Please provide the total of payments made by WYCA to the campaign HS2 East"

This request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 ("The Act")

I can confirm that West Yorkshire Combined Authority ("The Combined Authority") holds information covered by your request.

A £1,000 contribution towards communications work (our contribution to the HS2 East campaign work) was paid to Leeds City Council on 11 June 2021.

I trust the above is to your satisfaction. However, if you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to me.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:

Information Commissioner's Office

Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow





Cheshire

SK9 5AF

Telephone: 0303 123 1113/01625 545745

Website: www.ico.gov.uk

For your information, there is no charge for making an appeal.

Yours sincerely,

R Howley Information Governance Officer freedom.info@westyorks-ca.gov.uk